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To Whom it May Concern, 

I am a homeowner within the town limits of Alpine and have been so for the past 20 + years.  I 

urge the town council to heed the advice of the town's planning and zoning committee to 

institute an emergency building moratorium within the town limits as soon as possible..   

Developers and out of state business ventures do not necessarily always have the town's best 

interests in mind. The sudden focus on speed and pushing things through is 

alarming.  Particularly the donation of the town's public land for the Utah based charter school as 

well as the annexation of developer lots which would allow them access to the town's water and 

sewer system. These could potentially result in more costs to the existing Alpine residents both 

financially and aesthetically.   

I implore the town council to look at this as an opportunity to pause and create a new master plan 

and future vision for the town of Alpine.  We have a beautiful gem of the mountain west, let us 

plan smart for the future generations of Alpine. 

Thank you, 

Amy Almeida Scott 

511 Snake River Drive, Alpine, WY 

307-413-3254 
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